[image: image1.png]



Dear Parents/Guardians:
Welcome to Fury Volleyball!!!  We would first like to thank you for you interest in joining the Fury Volleyball program!  We hope this is an enjoyable and memorable experience for your student-athlete and hopefully for yourselves as well.

First, we apologize for all the paperwork, but this is to ensure that all the I’s are dotted and t’s crossed so that once season gets going, all dues are paid and jerseys fit, etc.

Second, here is the important information as quick as we can make it:

· Practices will officially start the week of March 16th in order to allow those playing basketball this winter to also play club with us.

· Practices will be held twice per week; usually Tuesday and Thursday nights at Loyola’s gymnasium: the Sister Rita Mudd Activity Center.
· Tournaments start in March and will go through May and we will have each team registered for 6 tournaments.  Tentative tournament locations: Great Falls, Helena, Bozeman, Butte, Kalispell, and Missoula.
· Total Fury Club Cost:  Estimated $350 (includes membership, jersey, coaches fees, tournament fees, gym rental, etc.); most fees are already known; tournament costs have not been announced, so there may be changes, possibly no more than $10-$15.  This does not cover participant’s travel/food.
· As per the Fury Mission Statement (see website [www.furyvolleyball-missoula.com]) this is a competitive club and all players are expected to earn their positions.  Players will be placed on teams according to their caliber of play and teams will be kept small to keep playing time as high as possible.
· Each team will hopefully have 8 team members in order for everyone to play as much as possible; this requires that EVERYONE commit to all practices and games; if this is not possible, then larger teams will be formed which means that playing time may be more limited.

Thanks for coming to tryouts.  We will be in touch regarding player placement by December 7th.  We will then expect a deposit of $100 to secure your placement by December 21st.   Payment can be made to John-Henry Anderson and mailed to:

4500 Buttercup Lane

Missoula, MT 59802
Thank you and we look forward to a successful season,

Jeni Howell and John-Henry Anderson
